The message
from Hiroshima

On Tuesday, 7 August 2012

You are invited to a public meeting with

Ms Shigeko Sasamori and Mr Michi Hirata
Hibakusha (atomic bomb survivors) from Hiroshima

On the 67th anniversary of the atomic bombing of
Hiroshima and Nagasaki, Shigeko Sasamori and Michi
Hirata are on a national speaking tour sharing their
experiences - join us to hear their story and to learn
about the Hiroshima Nagasaki Peace Project.

From 6pm to 7.30pm
~ light refreshments at 5.50pm ~

First floor conference room, St Andrew’s on

The Terrace, 30 The Terrace, Wellington
(entry via the pathway on the north side of the church)

- Organised by iCAN Aotearoa New Zealand, Peace Movement :~‘uﬁ3
ICAN Aotearoa and St Andrew’s on The Terrace; contact tel 04 382 -

nnnnnnnnnnnnnnnnnnnnn

W
ooooooooooooooooooooooo 8129, email icanz@xtra.co.nz web www.icanw.org.nz ‘Pﬁ)


mailto:icanz@xtra.co.nz
http://www.icanw.org.nz/

